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Part of New College Durham Academies Trust 

Our Ref CAB/DAW/MER 

 

16th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 Taster Day – Wednesday 6th April 

 
We are delighted to invite your child to a Year 5 Taster Day on 6th April.  This day is prior to our 

Information Evening, being held on Wednesday 6th April at 5.30pm. We would encourage you 

and your child to attend this event to find out more about our campus and facilities.  Due to 

increased numbers of student in our local feeder schools, it is more important than ever that 

you seize every opportunity to gather as much information as possible to secure your child’s 

place at Consett Academy.  

 
For the Taster Day your child will be escorted by staff from their primary school.  Transport will 

be provided leaving at approximately 9.00am and returning before the end of their normal 

school day.  Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them and wear clothes suitable 

for a PE activity during the day, including their school polo shirt. 

 

We hope the day will be fun, engaging and sociable as we have planned a number of 

exciting activities in subjects such as Music, Sport and Performance, and Science, which will 

allow students to see the Academy and take advantage of some of the great facilities we 

have. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the Academy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Brierley 
Deputy Principal 


